
 
No. N-19011/12/2024-Assessment

Cell/MARB (e- 8302565)
Government of India

National Medical Commission
 

 

 
Sector-8, Dwarka

New Delhi-110075
28-10-2024

 
To,
 
The Principal/Dean,
All the Medical Colleges/Medical Institutions of India
 
Subject:  Official Communications from MARB, NMC regarding final
decision in respect of applications for UG/PG Medical Courses for the
Academic Year 2024-25 – Reg. 

 
Reference is cited to Public Notice no. N-19011/12/2024-Assessment

Cell/MARB dated 25-10-2024 issued by the Medical Assessment and Rating
Board (MARB) on the subject mentioned above enclosed herewith. All
concerned stakeholders are requested to kindly take note of the same.
 
Encl.: As above

 
 

                                                                                                                     
                                                           

                                                                                    DR B SRINIVAS
SECRETARY

Copy to:

i. ACS/ PS/ Secretaries/ Department/s of Medical Education in all States/
Union Territories

ii. PPS to Chairman, NMC

iii. PPS to President (MARB)

iv. DMMP-I System Integrator- for uploading of NMC Website

v. Guard File

N-19011/12/2024-AssessmentCell/MARB I/3718478/2024



F. No.  N-19011/12/2024-Assessment Cell/MARB
Medical Assessment and Rating Board (MARB)

National Medical Commission
 

PUBLIC NOTICE
Subject: Official Communications from MARB, NMC regarding final
decision in respect of applications for UG/PG Medical Courses for the
Academic Year 2024-25 – Reg.

  Attention is invited to the Medical Colleges/Institutions concerned
towards the applications invited by the Medical Assessment and Rating
Boards (MARB), NMC for the A. Y. 2024-25 for Establishment of New Medical
Colleges & increase intake of MBBS seats and start of new PG Courses &
increase intake of seats in existing PG Courses.

2.The action on these applications has been taken by MARB and the
decisions  have already been communicated to the Medical
Colleges/Institutions concerned through email and public notices long back.
However, if there is any communication gap in this regard in respect of any
Colleges, the Medical College/Institution concerned may bring it to the notice
of MARB, NMC latest by 29.10.2024 through email addressed to the Director,
MARB on the below mentioned email ID:

ds-marb@nmcindia.gov.in
3. The College/Institution concerned may also bring it to the notice of MARB,
NMC through telephonic message/conversation on the following numbers
on 28.10.2024 (Monday) and 29.10.2024 (Tuesday) from 10:30 AM to
04:00 PM:

i. +91-9599812143
ii. +91-9599812142

 

4.         This  has the approval of the Competent Authority.
 
 

 
 
 
 

(Arun Kumar Singh)
Director, Government of India

Medical Assessment and Rating Board
National Medical Commission

Email: ds-marb@nmcindia.gov.in
 

To
 
The Dean/Principal of Medical Colleges/Institutions concerned.
 
Copy to: The Deputy Secretary, IT Division, NMC – for uploading this Public
Notice on the  website of NMC today itself
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